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To State Board of Elections,

On 8/27, we reported a contribution of $1,008 from Schiele Graphics.
Subsequent to that electronic submission, we identified the

contribution was made from Ken Keiler. Mr. Keiler is an employee of
Schiele Graphics and had written a personal check for the respective

event. The contribution was amended to reflect. Thanks
>

>

> From: Joe Handley [handleyjoe@hotmail.com]

> Sent: Tuesday, October 88, 2013 3:21 PM
> To: Levin, John

> Subject: Re: Cable Television & Communication Assn PAC

12014y 6- 1J0€EL
CNOILO Y 40 OHY0R 3LV




